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REQUESTS PRAISES
►Continue to pray for José 
Gómez, who is unsaved but still 
attending faithfully.
►Praise the Lord for the two 
college students who are adding to 
our joy this summer—Daniel White 
and Lana Tagli.
►We still have an urgent need 
for more church space. Our 
congregation fills our rented 
building each Sunday, and when 
we have hot weather, it gets really 
HOT! We are looking for a larger 
place. Thanks for praying with us.
►We thank the Lord for several 
conversions in recent weeks: 
Jeremías, Sandra and Omokaro.
►Thank you for praying for us 
as we make important decisions 
concerning the printing ministry. 
There are some serious equipment 
and maintenance needs.
►Praise the Lord for two adults 
already on the list for baptism—
Cairo, a faithful young man, and 
Marleny, a single lady also very 
faithful to the services and growing.
►We are still waiting on word for the 
warehouse & stables building permit 
at the Aierdi properties. We have the 
money for the permit on hand, but the 
company that prepares the paperwork 
has been dragging its feet.
►We are praising the Lord for an 
excellent EJEMPLOS youth meeting 
last Saturday. Our sons David and 
Danny helped with the sports part of 
the activity for about 20 youth. YOU CAN ALWAYS GET MORE 

INFORMATION IN OUR EMAIL 

MAILINGS! andy@aierdi.org

Some of the IBEV youth

BJU team concert

•Lana

•Daniel
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